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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Jackson,

 

As you are well aware, the South Fork of the Salmon is a WILDly important section of river for the health of the

Salmon River, the Nez Perce Tribe and the populations of Chinook Salmon and Bull Trout. Allowing a

"restoration" project endangers the water quality of this vital ecosystem and tributary and allows a nearly 5 mile

radius to be at risk of tailings.

 

 

 

I ask Mr. Jackson, that you deny the right to the Stibnite Mine.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Scout Sorcic


